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As a ratepayer to Bellingen Shire Council I wish to inform  ipart that I strongly oppose the Council's request for an 11.8% rate 
increase. I struggle to pay my rates and any increase will put me further into debt. ....besides Council;s work strategies are 
extremely inefficient so much of our hard earned rates will be wasted. I believe 'Roads to Recovery" grants should provide the 
money to do road/bridge infrastructure in Rural  Shires. 
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